
Creative Arts Class Sign-Up Update 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that the sign-up period for our upcoming Creative Arts classes is 

now open! Our classes will begin on March 15, 2024, and will cover various exciting topics 

such as Painting, Sculpture, and Digital Media. 

Please note the following important dates: 

• Sign-Up Deadline: March 1, 2024 

• Course Preview Day: March 10, 2024 

To register, please visit our website or contact us at info@creativeartsclass.com. 

We look forward to seeing your creative talents shine! 

Best Regards, 

The Creative Arts Department 
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